
A tremendous loss 

Dear Allen Harbor Marine Service customer, it is with a very heavy 

heart that I inform you that we have lost our dear friend and 

wonderful long-time employee, Julie Bradley, to the Corona Virus. 

     Julie had been with the company for almost 10 years. She was 

a vital part of the everyday workings of the business, selling boats, 

engines and trailers, handling all of the administrative duties for 

the sales department, assisting the accounting department and 

providing administrative support for me. Julie also directed the 

bulk of our marketing efforts and was the ultimate “social 

director”, setting up all of our company parties and functions. She 

also played a vital role in the preparations for our annual 4th of 

July fishing tournament and customer appreciation party. This 

event could not have happened without Julie’s tireless efforts.  

     Any Allen Harbor employee would tell you that they looked 

forward to seeing Julie every day. Her beautiful smile and terrific 

sense of humor could brighten even the most stressful of days 

during the spring rush. On a personal note, I could always count 

on Julie to take my sons for a walk or let them play on the new 

inflatables if I needed some time to come in and get something 

done on a day off. They both loved her dearly. Julie was a true 

part of the foundation of the business over the last several years 

and will be greatly missed. 



      Julie is survived by her husband Joel, daughter Amelia Tracy, 

son-in-law Christian Tracy and precious granddaughter Pearl along 

with a large extended family and countless friends.  

     Please keep Julie’s family, friends and co-workers in your 

thoughts and prayers during this unbelievably difficult time. 

Please send any condolences or memories of Julie to me at 

craig@allenharbor.com and I will forward them along to her 

family.  

Thank you. 
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